
 
 

Statewide Email 

 

DATE SENT: January 11, 2022 

FROM: Henry Mack, Senior Chancellor, Division of Career and Adult Education 

TO: Statewide CTE Contacts 

Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org   

SUBJECT: CTE Audit Rule Workshop Webinar 

 

Dear Colleagues: 
   
The Department of Education plans to initiate rule development for 6A-10.0342, Florida 
Administrative Rules, Career, and Technical Education Program Performance Reporting.  
  
The purpose of this rule amendment is to update Rule 6A-10.0342, establishing a process and 
procedure for the implementation of s. 1003.491(5), Florida Statutes. The statute requires the 
Commissioner of Education to conduct an annual review of K-12 and postsecondary career and 
technical education offerings. The revised rule will ensure that all K-12 to postsecondary career 
and technical education programs continue to meet industry demand and remain of high 
quality and value to Floridians. 
  
A rule workshop is planned for Friday, January 21, 2022, from 1:00 – 2:00 p.m. EDT via webinar. 
You may register for the workshop 
at https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/838270282671614992. After registering, you 
will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar.  
  
Please contact Dr. Keith Richard at Keith.Richard@fldoe.org should you have any questions. 
  
Henry 
  
Henry Mack 
Senior Chancellor  
Florida Department of Education 
325 West Gaines Street │ Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Office: (850) 245-5071 
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